
CYP Summer 2021 

With thanks to 

our funders: 

Waterpark Wipeout 

@ Go Country 

 

We took a group of 10 young people to enjoy 

an afternoon session attempting an  

obstacle course on Loch Ard.  

Everybody did really well, showing great  

perseverance to learn how to overcome the 

different obstacles and improve their attempts 

during the session. It was also a great way to 

welcome several new young people  

to our sessions. 

Cook with CYP 

 

We had to add in extra slots to meet the  

demand for our cooking sessions. 

In the end we provided over 8 hours of  

delivery, allowed young people to try out 

our professional catering kitchen and 

learned how to make new recipes. 

The final products included homemade 

chicken goujons, individual cheesecakes and  

fruit smoothies.   



CYP Summer 2021 
  Adventure Day Trip 

     @ SOEC Dounans  

 

Travelling through by coach from Callander, we spent a day at one of the Scottish Outdoor  

Education Centres in Aberfoyle. Alongside young people from our own youth groups, we 

were joined by a small contingent from Doune and Deanston Youth Project. 

Our programme for the day consisted of crate climbing, archery and tree climbing. We split 

into a Primary and a Secondary group to rotate around the different activities. The older 

group presented a great opportunity for new S1 pupils from several different  

primaries to meet each other before starting high school in August. 

We saw young people learning new 

skills on the archery range,  

overcoming their fears on the 16m 

tree climb and working as a team to 

create the highest possible  

crate tower.  

With thanks to 

our funders: 

Canoeing Day Trip 

@ Loch Ard 

 

We were finally able to complete our  

Outdoor Activity Block that had been interrupted  

by the pandemic in 2021.  

Active Stirling took us to a sheltered spot just outside 

Aberfoyle, where we could refresh our skills on a quiet 

stretch of river before paddling up to Loch Ard. 
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CYP Olympics 

 

Scheduled to coincide with the beginning of 

the Tokyo 2020 games, we held our own 

mini-Olympics where our teams competed 

in a wide variety of different sports.   

End of Summer Barbecue 

 

We rounded off our Summer programme with a games session  

and barbecue.  

It was a great way to end our holiday programme and remind young 

people of the youth club sessions that would be returning after the 

school term restarted. After some team games and activities, we 

headed back to CYP for a well-earned barbecue. 


